About Us

Immaculate Conception Old Boys Association (ICCOBA) started on 19th July 2003 when Major Cletus Obahor invited old boys to the wedding of his daughter in Kansas City, Missouri.
On the said day the following old boys honored the invitation and were at the basement of Major Cletus Obahor's house where the inaugural meeting of Old Boys was held. They are:                 
Benson Asemota (Bounsing-Mota)                 
Stephen Ekunwe                 
Cyril Agbontaen (Arizona)                
Peter Uwagie Ero                  
Augustine Ogbeide                 
Solomon Igbinosun                 
Harris Enabulele                 
Victor Oshodi                 
Tony Isedeh                
Frank Ogbahon                 
Victor Odafe                  
Mike Ohouba                 
Festus Obanor                 
Cletus Obahor (Oklahoma)

In 2004 the association was registered as a non-profit organization in the state of Missouri under the name ICCOBA-USA. The association created a website with the domain name www.ICCOBA.com. Members agreed to meet twice a year in the third week of April and October. 

Two decisions were approved during the delegates general meeting in April 2015 in New York city that advance the growth of the association. The first was to move from two general meetings a year to a once-a-year convention model. As a result, the first convention was held in Chicago in 2016. The second decision was to change the association name to ICCOBA North America (ICCOBA NA). The association has increased its membership since inception with chapters in various cities in the United States and Canada. 
